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14 June 1994

Professor RNDr Igor Mucha
Ground Water Consulting Litd.
Bratislava, Slovakia

Dezr Professor Mucha,

Thank vou very much for your kiqd:recepticn at the time of
WWE's wvisit to Gabcikovo on June 3.

I apolcgize for not having written earlier but,
unforﬁunately, I bhave been away from ny office more or less
ever since then. However, this delay has enabled me to have
the opportunity to carefully read .your study entitled
"Gabcikovo - WWE". I would like o Tell you how 1mpre%sed I
a2m by your work and knowledge on this subjeect, and how
exbarrassed I personally fesel about WWF's past invelvement.

s I promised yvou when we met, : have asked the team who put
the report together for 2 response, which will be carefully
serutinized by WWF-International. Hopefully something
positive can come out of such an effort.

I nave teday had an opportunity ta assess the case with the
Director Ceneral of WwF-Internatianal, Dr. Claude Martin. We
have poth agreed to immediately stop 2ll further involvement
from WWF-Austria. Dr. Martin will be sending a personal
letter tec Tng. Dominik Rocinger assuring him that there will
ke no future invelvement from WWF unless a formal request is
received from the Slcvak side whlcn of course, we do not
expect.

I wish you every success in your Fﬁture endeavours. Per1aps
we will meet sometime in the Lu»ure undexr mere positive
circumstances.

Yours sincerely,

P
Dr. Mpgnus 5ylﬁén :
Director, Europe and Middle East Regional Prograzme
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